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REPORT: 

 

Committee Vote:  8-0.  In favor:  Council Members Glaros, Davis, Franklin, Lehman, Patterson, 

Taveras, Toles and Turner.  Absent:  Council Member Harrison 

 

The County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on Monday, July 2, 2018, to 

consider CB-36-2018, legislation styled as a proposed Charter Amendment as to Sections 201, 

604, and 901 of the Prince George’s County Charter.  As explained by staff of the Legislative 

Branch, this bill proposes certain recommended amendments to the County Charter, as 

recommended by the 2017-18 Charter Review Commission convened in accordance with law.  

As proposed, this legislation furthers the current safeguards set forth in the County Charter for 

non-discrimination as to marital status, financial status, disability, age, and sexual orientation as 

to:  (1) the County personnel system; (2) individuals’ rights to non-discrimination in general; and 

(3) non-discrimination in the employment of a contractor doing business with the County 

 

After discussion by members as to the relevant underpinnings of the proposed Charter 

Amendment legislation, the Committee further voted 8-0 (Absent:  Council Member Harrison) 

for a favorable recommendation as to CB-36-2018 (DR-1). 

 


